
From: Eileen Denny
To: councilmeeting
Cc: eileen.denny@rogers.com
Subject: PH15.6 Expanding Housing Options in Neighbourhoods
Date: July 29, 2020 10:01:19 AM

To:       Mayor John Tory and
 25 Member City Council
 Toronto City Hall,
 100 Queen Street, M5H 2N2

 c/o Ms. Marilyn Toft, Council Secretariat
 councilmeeting@toronto.ca

 SENT VIA EMAIL

PH15.6 Expanding Housing Options in Neighbourhoods
City Council Meeting No. 23 via Video Conference – July 28, 29, 2020
Held during the COVID-19 Emergency Measures, as modified by Stage 2

I recently learned that Toronto City Council is conducting city business via video
 conference.  Like many residents, I have self-isolated to prevent the spread of the virus
 and to stay healthy.    So, it is surprising to see the agenda so dense and full of items that
 Council will be considering over the scheduled two days.   

I write as an individual to request that Council reject the recommendations (which
 includes the work plan pp. 46 to 55 of Attachment 1 of the agenda) put forward by
 Planning and Housing Committee for PH15.6 Expanding Housing Options in
 Neighbourhoods and to have all documents attached to the agenda be set aside or
 received with no further action to be taken.

I release my objections now with reasons to follow.  Please note my voice is not
 associated with any community, resident/ratepayer or umbrella group. 

Respectfully,
Eileen Denny

Sent from Mail for Windows 10
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